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Principal’s Report 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

CEWA Leaders Roadshow 

Today, Mrs Achmad and myself are attending the Catholic Education Leaders’ Roadshow in 
Bunbury, which provides an opportunity for leaders in the Bunbury Diocese to gather and share 
experiences during COVID-19 times, look at what is happening in current Catholic education and 
hearing about plans for improvement to ensure all students in Catholic schools receive a quality 
Catholic education. We look forward to coming back with some fresh perspectives and good 
understandings. 

 

 

Catholic Education Western Australia  

The next WA State election is scheduled for March 2021. Our Catholic schools are vitally important 
to WA communities, and at the same time are heavily dependent on a strong working relationship 
between the Catholic education sector and government, both WA and federal. Between now and the 
election, Catholic Education WA will be engaging with MPs, candidates and a whole range of stake 
holders on issues that have been identified as priorities for our system as a whole. Three priorities 
have been identified: capital funding, psychology funding and COVID-19 relief support. In the 
coming weeks I will be highlighting the strengths of this excellent system, starting with information 
included in our newsletter today. 

P&F Quiz Night 

Our fabulous P&F have organised a Quiz night to be held on Saturday 29 th August at the Margaret 
River Football Club. With the theme ‘Iso Glam’, there will be lots of laughs and fun, and with Mike 
Goodwin as our Quizmaster and later playing with his band, we hope lots of our families will come 
along to support this. Tickets are $30 and available from  

https://www.trybooking.com/BKULD 
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Sacrament of First Holy Communion 

On Tuesday evening, Mrs Chapman and Mr McRae led parents 
and students who are receiving the Sacrament of First Holy Com-
munion through a workshop which assisted in deepening their un-
derstanding of the Sacrament and its importance. The students will 
be making their commitment to this Sacrament this Sunday at the 
10:00am Mass. The Sacrament will be celebrated on Sunday 16th 
August at 11:30am. We continue to keep the children receiving 
this Sacrament in our prayers. 

The P&F will also be meeting this Tuesday 11 August 
at 6:30pm in the Library – all parents are invited to 
come along and get involved! 

Year 1 Liturgy – St Mary of the Cross 

Next Monday 10th August, our Year 1 students will be 
leading the school through a Liturgy to celebrate the 
Feast of St Mary of the Cross MacKillop, Australia’s 
first saint. We invite all families to join us in the 
church for this celebration, commencing at 9:00am. 

I wish all families a wonderful week ahead. 

 

Peace and best wishes, 
 

Russell Wylie 

PRINCIPAL 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.trybooking.com%2FBKULD%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1VWjjzJYgrF7XFh8Q9MDmw-moeqT2ul7gz_cOFYZL_xwg9lhbajW8NPX8&h=AT22lMr28pPgcDBW89hw63LL9qfhJ9by2YZpC0YldAKJg-_dpndi2GM2ZhoYYaC9feCYsotQ06D5Dq2bp_f2sou0bRRANZkbUiqOvgJ6u82cnkRZ
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Prayer for Transfiguration of the Lord 

On the mountain you were transfigured, O Christ God, 

And your disciples beheld your glory as far as they were able 

So that when they would behold You crucified, 

They would understand that Your suffering was voluntary, 

And would proclaim to the world, 

That You are truly the radiance of the Father. 

Amen 

 

(Kontakion of the Holy Transfiguration of Our Lord God and Saviour Jesus Christ)  

Sacrament of Eucharist 

On Tuesday evening, twenty candidates and their parents from both our school and the parish gathered for the parent/child work-
shop for the Sacrament of Eucharist. The workshop aimed to help all attending become familiar with the structure of the mass, to 
allow children and parents time to talk about the Sacrament of Eucharist, to discuss the formalities of the ceremony and to answer 
any questions. Please keep in your prayers all candidates and their families during this period of preparation. May the Lord, whose 
love for His children is reflected in the parent’s love and guidance help to prepare the children to receive the Sacrament of Eucha-
rist. 

The dates for the Sacrament of Eucharist have been set: 

Sunday 9th August at 10am – Commitment Mass 

Sunday 16th August at 11.30am – Sacrament of Eucharist 

 

Transfiguration of the Lord whole school mass 

Thank you to our Year 4 students for leading us in a whole school mass to celebrate the Transfiguration of the Lord this morning.  

Thought of the day 

St Mary of the Cross MacKillop prayer service 

You are all warmly invited to attend our whole school prayer 
service on Monday 10th August at 9am in the church to cele-
brate the feast of our Australian saint, St Mary of the Cross 
MacKillop, which will be led by our Year 1 students.  

Have a wonderful week ahead. 

Nicolle Achmad 

Assistant Principal 

Assistant Principal News 
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School Merit Award Winners  

 
Friday 7 August 
8.45am  Merit Assembly 
 
Monday 10 August 
9.00am   Whole School Prayer led by Year 1 -  
  St Mary of the Cross  MacKillop 
 
Tues 11 August 
6.30pm  P&F Meeting 
 
Friday 14 August 
9.00am  Whole School Prayer led by Year 2 -  Assumption of Mary 
 
Friday 21 August 
8.45am  Year 3 Assembly 
 
Monday 24 August 
  Pupil Free Day—Catholic Day 

Ava Schlipalius, Riqi Refinus, Zaneveer Arora, Rhianna Montalban, 
Isabella Maldonado Quintero, Max Wolf, Alba Robins, Chris Nganga 

PP Ava Schlipalius 

Year 1 Riqi Refinus 

Year 2 Zaneveer Arora 

Year 3 Rhianna Montalban 

Year 4 Isabella Maldonado Quintero 

 Max Wolf 

Year 5 Alba Robins 

Year 6 Chris Nganga 
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Absentees 

A reminder to parents that there is a simple way to let us know your child is absent from 
school, while providing a note at the same time. Jump on our app or website!  

There is an easy online form that can be completed and it is directly emailed to the school. 
Too easy! Either download our school app – Connected (password is Wisdom6285) or visit 
our website https://stmcps.wa.edu.au/ and go to the Communication tab to select Online 
Absentee. 

You can also ring the school on the Absentee line on 9758 8042 and leave a message of the child’s 
name, class and reason for absence and then send a note in with your child when they return to school. 

 
The School Canteen is open on  

Fridays at Lunchtimes selling Icy Poles.  

All items are $1.00 

Parish News 

Masses 

St Thomas More Catholic Church - Margaret River 

• Saturday - 6.00pm 

• Sunday - 10.00am 

Lumen Christi Catholic Church - Augusta 

• Sunday - 8.00am 

Uniform Shop   
Please email your Order Forms through to 

rita.willmott@cewa.edu.au  

with details of your order and credit card. 

Forms can be downloaded off the school’s website. 

Uniforms will go home with your children on Tuesdays. 
 

Thank you! 

https://stmcps.wa.edu.au/
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